
 
 

Hello East Hill parents! 
 

On Tuesday, October 31st, Home and School is hosting their annual haunted house for all 
children and staff. 

Welcome to Terror Hill! 

We understand that safety is a top priority for parents. That's why we want to assure you that our 
haunted house is designed to be safe for all ages. Our team of volunteers have worked hard to 

ensure that the experience is both thrilling and safe for everyone! 
 

We are very excited to announce, that new this year, for those kids who don’t wish to participate or 
may be too scared to enter the haunted house, we have prepared a game room which includes a 

variety of Halloween games. For those who dare to enter, get ready for a spooky adventure that will 
leave you with chills! 

Don't worry, we've got plenty of goodies to make sure you don't leave empty handed. 
Halloween is all about having fun and we want to make sure your experience at Terror Hill is 

nothing short of that. Our Home & School Association will be providing approved treats to all 
students. If you do not want your child to receive treats, please advise the homeroom 

teacher in writing and mention it to your child. For allergy concerns in school, we kindly ask 
that you do not send Halloween treats for your child’s classmates.  

 
Please note that this day will be a non-color code day and the students have the option to wear a 

costume. However, we ask that they come to school already dressed up in their costume. In 
planning for this day, please take the time to help your child select a costume that is safe as well as 

age appropriate in a school setting. Faces may be disguised with makeup, but the following 
accessories are not permitted: Halloween masks, plastic weapons, sharp objects or any item that 

may be deemed unsafe. 

Remember to dress your best and dare to be scared bahaha! 
 

Thank you! 
 

East Hill Home and School Association



 


